

Winter Gardens Academy, Hilton Road, Canvey Island, Essex SS8 9QA

Tel: 01268 699305

Web: www.wintergardensacademy.org

Headteacher: Katie Herbert

8th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are aware, Young Voices is taking place on Monday 15th January. We will be leaving school just after 12:00, children will be able to have either a packed lunch or a hot dinner which we will eat before we leave.

After the rehearsals, we will break for dinner. Children will need to bring a packed lunch which they will eat for their dinner; children will be able to order a hot lunch at school before we leave in the usual way. They will need enough water to see them through both the rehearsal and the concert itself. If your child wishes to bring another drink, such as squash or fizzy, for their dinner then they may, however this is only to be consumed at dinner time. As the concert and rehearsal is a very long day, we have had children in the past develop a headache. As previously shared, we will take Calpol to the venue with us. If your child requires Calpol and you have given permission, we will message you on dojo to let you know that we have administered medication.

The concert will commence promptly at 7:00pm, so if you have purchased tickets to attend the event, please ensure you arrive in plenty of time. The concert will finish at approx. 8:45pm. At this point, the children will head back to the coach all together. Parents will not be able to collect their children at the venue.

We estimate we will arrive back to school between 10:30 and 11:00pm. The front gate will be unlocked from 10:30pm so parents can make their way to Lake View Hall ready to collect their child. We will be able to communicate with Mr Guyon, who will be in Lake View Hall with any updates on our time of arrival. We will also post on the Class Dojo page as often as we can. Once the children arrive at school, we will bring them all into Lake View Hall, where they will be able to meet you to head home.

By Friday, if you have purchased tickets through the school, then you should receive your tickets via the email address which the school holds for you. If you do not receive them by Friday, please get in touch on Class Dojo with either myself, Mrs Stoffel or Mrs Young. Children who have purchased t-shirts will receive them just before we leave for the concert. Any child who has not purchased a t-shirt will need to wear a plain white t-shirt (their normal school one will be perfect!). The children should come to school with

comfortable footwear and their usual school uniform.

Yours sincerely Mr Baugh	
Please return to Mr Baugh	
Child's Name	Class
I give consent for my child to be give I give permission for my child to trans	•
Signed	Dated





